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1.  The language found at page 3, lines 5–6, of the draft is “or destruction,” not “or
retraction”.  Accordingly, this redraft deletes “or destruction” from those lines and not
“retraction” from line 5.

2.  This draft calls for the language relating to prefilled syringes not to apply after
September 30, 2003.  That date was calculated by assuming that this draft will be
enacted in April 2000 and that the department of commerce will submit the proposed
rules required under the draft by October 1, 2000, that is, the first day of the sixth
month beginning after the effective date of the draft.  As such, the prefilled syringe
language will sunset three years after the date on which the rules are submitted.
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